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 Procurement Management Department 
2115 Second Floor, 1st Floor 

Fort Myers, FL  33901 
Main Line:  (239) 533-8881 

Fax Line:  (239) 485-8383 
www.leegov.com/procurement 

Posted Date:  July 16, 2021 
 
Solicitation No.: B210331TRD 
 
Solicitation Name:  Wastewater Treatment Plant Solids-Sludge Removal, Dewatering and Landfill Disposal 
  
Subject:   Addendum Number 2 
 
The following represents clarification, additions, deletions, and/or modifications to the above referenced bid. This 
addendum shall hereafter be regarded as part of the solicitation. Items not referenced herein remain unchanged, including 
the response date. Words, phrases or sentences with a strikethrough represent deletions to the original solicitation. 
Underlined words and bolded, phrases or sentences represent additions to the original solicitation. 
 

OPEN DATE/BIDS DUE EXTENSION:  
 
FROM: July 22, 2021 at 2:30 PM  
 
TO: August 11, 2021 at 2:30 PM 
 
QUESTIONS RECEIVED WILL BE ANSWERED IN A SUBSEQUENT ADDENDUM. 
 

Bidders must ensure they continue to monitor the Lee County Procurement website for any follow-up information 
regarding this solicitation. 

 
ONSITE VISIT: 

A Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid Conference has been scheduled for the following time and location:  
1:00 PM July 23, 2021, Fort Myers Beach Water Reclamation Facility, 17155 Pine Ridge Road Fort Myers, FL 
33931. It is the intent of the County to go to a secondary location immediately following the first location for the 
purpose of discussing the proposed project. Prospective bidders are encouraged to attend. All prospective bidders 
are encouraged to obtain and review plans, specifications, and scope of work for this bid before the pre-bid 
conference so that they may be prepared to discuss any question or concerns they have regarding this project. A site 
visit may follow the pre-bid conference. Questions regarding this solicitation are to be directed, in writing, to 
Thomas Derathé using the email address tderathe@leegov.com or faxed to (239) 485 8383 during normal working 
hours. 

 
BIDDER/PROPOSER IS ADVISED, YOU ARE REQUIRED TO ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS 
ADDENDUM WHEN SUBMITTING A BID/PROPOSAL.  FAILURE TO COMPLY WITH THIS 
REQUIREMENT MAY RESULT IN THE BIDDER/PROPOSER BEING CONSIDERED NON-RESPONSIVE. 
 
ALL OTHER TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE SOLICITATION DOCUMENTS ARE AND SHALL 
REMAIN THE SAME. 
 
       
Thomas Derathé 
Procurement Analyst Direct Line:  239-533-8858 
Lee County Procurement Management 
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